
Principal:  Mr Mark Avoth 
The Bourne Academy, Hadow Road, Bournemouth, BH10 5HS     Tel. 01202 528554 

www.thebourneacademy.com     admin@thebourneacademy.com 
The Bourne Academy is a charitable company registered in England under Company no. 07148158 

Registered office: Hadow Road, Bournemouth, Dorset  BH10 5HS 

Dear Parent/Carer,        13th December 2023 

Year 11 Mock results and CORE subject exam support  

As we approach a crucial phase in your child's academic journey, I am writing to inform you 
about an upcoming event that will provide strategies to support Year 11 in the lead up to 
their GCSE examinations and to collect their mock exam results.  
 
I want to express my gratitude for the dedication students demonstrated during their mock 
examinations. I was incredibly proud of how they conducted themselves during this process. 
This reflects their determination to succeed. We understand that this period can be both 
challenging and demanding, and we are here to support both you and your child every step 
of the way. 
 
We would like to invite all parents and carers to the Academy on Wednesday 10 January 
2024, starting at 6pm. Heads of Department in core subjects will share valuable insights in to 
how you can actively support your child effectively in the lead up to the summer exams. 
Following the presentation students will be able to collect their mock exam results. Your 
participation in this event is crucial, and we believe that the information shared will be 
instrumental in enhancing your child's preparation for the upcoming examinations. 
 
To ensure a focused and conducive environment for discussions, we kindly request that only 
parents and Year 11 students attend this event. Unfortunately, we are unable to 
accommodate siblings on this occasion. 
 
During the process of GCSE mocks, we have endeavoured to emulate everything that will be 
in place in the summer exams, including the way in which results are distributed. This helps 
students to understand the process, ensuring that the exams in the summer are as smooth 
as possible. Each student will be given a sealed envelope containing their mock results at the 
end of the presentation and it would be fantastic for parents to be part of the support and 
celebration of the hard work they have put in.  
 
Please be aware that we can only provide the results to the student, therefore they need to 
be in attendance at the event.  Should a student not be able to attend the event, then the 
results will be posted home. The same restrictions apply for the actual GCSE results in the 
Summer.  
 
Thank you for your continued support. We look forward to seeing you on Wednesady 10 
January 2024. 
 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
Tom Peacock  
Head of Year 11  
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